
 

 

Year 2 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 1 

Celebrations from last 
half term 

 

Year 2 proudly shared their 
learning of the Victorians 
at their Parent and Carers 
Showcase.  

 
We want to celebrate Chloe 
who was the first person 
in school to reach 300 
reads! Well done! 
 
We reached 100 team work 
treasures last half term 
and enjoyed our class 
prize! 

PE this half term 

 

Please bring your PE kit and water bottle to school on 

Monday. 

The PE kit is: 
A white or blue t-shirt or polo shirt.  
Black or navy plain shorts, leggings, or jogging bottoms. 
 

 

 

Key dates for 2025 

 

Monday 5th May- Year 2 SATS practice across the week. 

 
We will be having a topic hook afternoon next week for the 
children! Look for pictures of what we get up to on dojo!  
 

 

Homework 

 

Half termly: Home projects based on our topic.  
 
Daily: Reading with your child, testing them on the sounds in 
their reading diary and the High frequency word cards.  
 
Please see additional knowledge mat/home project sheet which we will 
send home soon. 

Reading at home 

 

Please write in your child’s diary each time you read or 
support in anyway at home. Please read daily with your 
child. They will receive a stamp on their bookmark, when 
they reach 50, they will win a book from our vending 
machine! 

Reminders 

 

Children can bring a snack with them for break time. 
However, this needs to be a healthy snack such as a cereal 
bar, fruit, raisins, rice cakes. No crisps or chocolate please.  
All snacks must be nut free.  
 
Children can also bring money for the tuck shop. Please 
provide this in a clearly named purse/coin bag. 



How can you help at 
home? 

 

Please ensure children are reading at home daily. Children 
can change their book when they read it with fluency and 
are able to explain their understanding of the story/text 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Mrs Austin and the KS1 team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


